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We firmly support the proposed revisions to Circular A-76. 
Our firm is engaged in the provision of geospatial services 
to various, governmental, agencies and professional firms 
in the private sector. 
There are thousands of federal employees involved in 
geospatial activities, such as ; surveying, mapping, charting 
and image acquisition. These activities are essentially 
commercial in nature. 
We further recommend that the proposed revisions specify 
that, any and all, public - private competition for surveying, 
mapping, engineering and architectural services, be 
implemented, in accordance with the 'Qualifications Based 
Selection' (QBS) process, as outlined in the Brooks Act and 
mandated in Federal Acquisition Regulations. 
Your consideration of our position, in this matter, is appreciated. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Combs, PLS, CP 
Air Survey Corp. of VA 
45180 Business Court 
Dulles, VA 20166-6706 
Jcombs@airsuvey.com 
703-471-4510  
 

 




